
COUNTY REPORT 

 

The 2020 season was planned normally. All competitions, fixtures and information 

had been arranged and published in the usual formats. However, as everyone knows 

due to the pandemic none of the events were able to take place. 

 

A few of the Ladies County executive meetings did eventually occur after the first 

lockdown, with members in attendance socially distancing. The last one was held in 

September 2020 but since then they have not been possible. However, the programme 

for the 2021 season has been planned. The calendar can be viewed on the web site at 

berkshirebowling.com. Here you can view the diary with the dates of all the 

competitions, match fixtures and events, plus other information. 

 

The draw for competitions will take place soon and should be on the web site early in 

February. 

 

The RCBBA AGM 2020 took place on line on November 22nd. All reports were 

circulated prior to the meeting and any voting took place electronically. 

 

Nobody can be sure how the season for 2021 will proceed. We will have to await 

Government regulations and then Bowls England guidance. 

 

Carolyn Lofthouse 


